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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Gaynor Fennessy COMMNT2015/2153/P 03/06/2015  17:00:24 With regard to the proposed new railing extension over no. 15's 'existing front brick wall' (in front of 

no. 15's raised bin area) I am sure it would be appreciated if that could be a matter for 

discussion/clearance or otherwise with the freeholders of no. 15 as according to HM Land Registry that 

area of brick wall and bin area appears to be within their demise.

Thank you very much.

15b Upper Park 

Road

London

NW3 2UN
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